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BEDFORD PARK
RESIDENTS
ORGANIZATION

Councillor Mike Colle

2952 Dufferin Street

Toronto, ON M6B 359

SENT BY EMAIL: councillor_colle8@toronto.ca

Tuesday, May 4, 2021

Dear Councillor Colle,

Just a personal note to express my thanks for your support for BPRO at last
night's public meeting for 3180 Yonge.

As promised, we delivered numbers both in attendees and correspondence,
evidence of the strong opposition by BPRO and our members to the proposed
development.

Personally, my take from the applicant’s presentation is that they are looking
right past the City's approval process and focusing on going to LPAT, which will
be both expensive and time-consuming for the residents and the City of
Toronto.

We appreciate all that you are doing with limited resources and are open to
any suggestions or advice to help us achieve our goal of ensuring the
developer adheres to the City’'s Mid-Rise guidelines in the redevelopment of
3180 Yonge Street.

Best,
Ted Butler

President
Bedford Park Residents Organization
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